
From: Julie Schinzer <jschinzer@wi.rr.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 1:00 PM 
To: Ginny Stones <ginny@keyslaw.net> 
Subject: Re: Hello from Key West 

 

Ginny, 

Sounds good on your air units. 

Thank you for the update 

Settling in nicely up here 

Julie 

Sent from my iPhone 

 
On Jul 9, 2019, at 12:04 PM, Ginny Stones <ginny@keyslaw.net> wrote: 

Hi Julie and Mike: 

You will be receiving a notice that I have applied for a variance to be able to replace our 2 a/c units in 
the same location they occupy now. The new units will be slightly smaller and much quieter than the 17 
year old condensers currently drawing their last breath. The installer wanted me to hang them on the 
side of the house to simplify the elevation requirement, but I think the sound and visual impact would 
have been greater to your wonderful poll and outdoor space.  

I hope you can support this application, but if you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 

Best regards, 

Ginny 

  

Adele V. Stones, Esq. 

221 Simonton Street 

Key West, Florida 33040 

Tel: 305.294.0252 

Direct Line 305.849.2352 

Fax: 305.294.5788 

Ginny@OropezaStonesCardenas.com 
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